
 

Attention Parents and Guardians of 
Students who registered last year but 

 did not receive 1st Communion in May 2020        
              

Registration For 1st Communion 2021 

Our Lady of Fatima Church  
 

We are so sorry that your child was not able to celebrate 1st Communion in May, 2020 due 

to the pandemic. Since the schools were not able to complete the preparation process we 

ask that you follow the link below to register your child again for 1st Communion this year. 

 

We still have the registration forms and documents you submitted last year, so while 

there is no need to re-submit a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate, we ask 

that you send us a new completed Registration Form so that we have up-to-date 

information for your child and so that we know you would like to move forward with this 

sacrament. 

 

Please note: this year we ask you to work on an e-Resource with your child at home (see 

details in Step#2 of the Registration Process). Please attach the fee of $10 to the 

completed Registration Form and rest assured that you will not need to re-submit the 

baptismal certificate. 

 

Please click here to register for 1st Communion. 

 
 

                                                          


